From: Nicky Wells 
Sent: 30 July 2015 17:07
To: Emily Shaw
Subject: 13/00781/F Bishops End, Street through Budrop, Banbury allow holiday let by removal of conditions 3 and 4

Hi Emily

If I have interpreted the property history correctly and the former PH is now a dwelling this proposal would place two dwellings adjacent and I have no objection. If the holiday let turned dwelling is very close to the continued use of the main building as a pub there may be noise concerns I should consider. Similarly if there are wood burning stove chimneys on either property that may give rise to smoke nuisance I should consider such. I could not readily see any plans indicating such.

Nicky Wells
Scientific Officer
Community Services
Cherwell District Council
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